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READ MORE
The WOTCHOA Annual Meeting was held Tuesday,
November 16. At this memorable meeting, the Board
of Directors shared 2023 accomplishments and plans
for 2024. The budget was approved, and the Board
and attendees thanked Larry Olpin for his service.
Brad Simpson was re-elected to the Board

READ MORE

ANNUAL
MEETING
UPDATES

The annual assessments for the 2024 year were
mailed in November. A $55 late fee will be added to
all assessments that are not received by January 31,
2024. Dues cover the annual expenses including
landscaping, repairs, and utilities. If you have any
questions, please feel free to contact the Secretary/
Treasurer. Thank you!

ASSESSMENTS
MAILED

TOP NEWS OF THE MONTH

December 2023

What you missed and when

Late after January 31, 2024



2

For the past 11 months, WOTCHOA was fortunate to have a dedicated newsletter editor/co-editor couple, The
Olpins. Thank you to Lori & Larry Olpin for fostering unity, one newsletter at a time. Larry spearheaded the
creation and distribution of eight community-building newsletters with his wife and co-pilot, Lori. We are also
thankful to Larry for his leadership and service at our neighborhood block party.  

President: Brian Builta
817.938.0550, pres.wotchoa@gmail.com, 1905 Tudor Ct

Vice President: Kelvin Bailey
214.952.0502, vp.wotchoa@gmail.com, 5009 Coventry Ln

Secretary/Treasurer: Brad Simpson
817.480.8508, sectres.wotchoa@gmail.com, 4800 Coventry Ln 

Website: www.wotchoa.com

LORI & LARRY OLPIN

THANK YOU...
RECOGNIZING SOME GOOD NEIGHBORS

CONTACT INFORMATION
ONE MORE NOTE

OF GRATITUDE
Our HOA is dependent on

volunteers, all of whom also
hold full-time jobs and have

busy family lives. Thank you
to our Board of Directors.

Contact information,
including the HOA web
address, is to the right. 
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SCENES FROM AN HOA

JOIN US ON
FACEBOOK

Search for 
“Wimbledon on the

Creek Community HOA”
and join our page. 

NEIGHBORHOOD DECORATING PARTY 

December 2023 Photos


